
Mike i. Moilna

From: Chris]. Evans <info@chrisjevans.com>
Sent: Tuesday, ]anuary 22, 2019 10:25 PM
To: Kelly King; Mike]. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Planning Director

To whom it may concern,

I am giving my support for Michele McLean for planning director. I am a local business owner, active voter member of of
the Maui wedding community. Michele has consistently made important decisions which benefit the greater good of the
Maui wedding community.

She has always been responsive, accessible and helpful. Please continue to support her in her role as planning director.

Sincerely,

Chris]. Evans

Chris J. Evans
310-704-5932
www.chrislevans.com
info@chrisjevans.com
instagram .com/chrisjevansphoto
facebook.com/cjevansphotography
twittercom/cjevans325
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